
 
 

 

St. Lawrence Roman Catholic Church 
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Phone: 502-839-6381      Fax: 502-859-2419 
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Dear Friends of St. Lawrence, 
 

St. Lawrence Catholic Church is hosting a fall fundraising event in September of this year.  Our “Harvest Fest” 

event will be held on our parish grounds at 120 N. Gatewood Drive on September 22, 2018 starting at 1:00 p.m. 
 

We are having our event to share a fun day with our Lawrenceburg and Anderson County neighbors.  In this 

same process we will be raising funds to aid our Elevator construction fund.    
 

Our event is expected to draw over 500 supporters and participating businesses will be prominently featured on 

our grounds.  In addition, listing contact details for these businesses will be featured on our event’s website and 

silent auction media. 
 

Can you help us out with a donation of a product or service from your business?  All donations are greatly 

appreciated and are tax deductible.  A donation form for silent auction items is attached.  Simply fill it out, then 

call or email us and we’ll handle everything. 
 

Thank you for your consideration of our request to help us mingle with our community and reach our goal for 

the elevator installation. 

 

Silent Auction Donation Form 
 

Donor Company Name: ______________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Donor Representative Name: _______________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Mailing Address: 
______________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Physical Address: ____________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

EMAIL: __________________________________________________________________ 
 

Phone Number: ________________________________________________ 
 

Description of item or service being donated 
 

________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Approximate Retail Value: ____________________ 
 
Thank you for your support! 
 
Please return this form or email the same information by September, 4th, 2018 to: 
Linda Detzler, Harvest Fest Chairperson, 120 N Gatewood, Lawrenceburg, KY  40342 or ldetzler@cdlex.org 
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